
 
 
 

Compliance statement: CS025 revB 

Mitsubishi Quality Product Alert - O rings and seals 

Request for Information – Mitsubishi Materials Corporation (MMC) Subsidiaries 

Having received your request for a response to the above subject, recent media coverage 

regarding non-conformance issues with certain products manufactured and supplied by 

Mitsubishi Materials Corporation (MMC) subsidiaries Mitsubishi Cable Industries Ltd and 

Mitsubishi Shindoh Co Ltd.  

Namely: O rings and seals 

Information is available in the public domain following the public announcement by MMC and 

it is noted they are working with their affected customers to address the issue; please refer to 

attachments for more details. 

Mitsubishi Cable have stated that measurement data at its Wakayama Prefecture plant for O-

rings, a rubber material used as a seal to keep out oil, water and other liquids was not correct. 

The reported and alleged data fabrication at Mitsubishi Cable took place for two and half years 

with products potentially sent to hundreds of customers at home and abroad. 

Mitsubishi Materials has said that it has not found any safety or legal problems relating to the 

data falsification. 

Glenair is constantly being asked to investigate and provide records of any of these products 

that may have found their way into our products. 

Glenair does not procure or use O rings or gaskets manufactured by Mitsubishi. 
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